## CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH

## POLICY STATEMENT

NUMBER: 78-14

FILE: Exams

SUBJECT: RETURN OF EXAMINATIONS TO STUDENTS

The following policy statement, recommended by the Academic Senate at its meeting of December 15, 1977, and approved by the President on January 3, 1978, is as follows:

In the 1977-78 Undergraduate Study Bulletin, p. 70, under "Grades and Administrative Symbols," item 4 should be revised to read:

"4. Students have a right to be informed promptly of their scores and to review each of their demonstrations of competence with their instructors."

Effective: Immediately

DEG:bjp 1/26/78 Supereedol by 05-07